ggttwald.inda@yahoo.com

From: "Hutton-Suzanne" <Hutton-Suzanne@MonroeCounty-FL.Gov>
Date: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 1:57 PM

To: "Neugent-George" <Neugent-George@monroecounty-fl.gov>
Subject: RE:

Working on it.

Suzanne A. Hutton
County Attorney
Monroe County

1111 12th St,, Ste. 408
Key West, Fl. 33040
305-292-3470

From: Neugent-George
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 1:07 PM
To: Hutton-Suzanne

Cc: Leto-Beth
Subject:

Reserve money in SUFA, would that be required to stay in Monroe County?
Could they be sequestered by a court for determination? Can the issue
of policy addressing requiring living in Monroe county be addressed in

the RFP?
CanIget a copy of the old RFP?

George

Please take a moment to complete our Customer Satisfaction Survey:
http://monroecofl.virtualtownhall.net/Pages/MonroeCofL_WebDocs/css Your feedback is important to us!

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the
County regarding County business are public record, available to the public and media upon request. Your
e-mail communication may be subject to public disclosure.

10/23/2010




